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A new bill, ‘An Act to Prohibit Geoengineering,’ has been introduced to ban all forms
of artificial weather modification, including cloud seeding, geoengineering, and 
excessive use of radio waves and microwave radiation. Concerns have been raised 
about the long-term environmental and health effects of these practices, which can 
impact weather patterns, water resources, and public safety. This legislation aims to 
ensure transparency, prevent potential harm, and protect the natural balance of our 
climate. If passed, it would prohibit government agencies, private companies, and 
individuals from engaging in unauthorized atmospheric or electromagnetic 
interventions.
Supporters argue that geoengineering and weather modification experiments are being
conducted without public consent, posing unknown risks to ecosystems and human 
health. Studies suggest that altering weather patterns could have unintended 
consequences, such as prolonged droughts or increased storm intensity in certain 
regions. Additionally, the growing use of high-frequency radio waves and microwave 
radiation has raised concerns about their impact on wildlife, agriculture, and human 
well-being. The bill emphasizes the need for stricter regulations and independent 
research before any large-scale atmospheric modifications take place. If you care 
about the future of our environment and public health, stay informed, contact your 
representatives, and help spread awareness about this critical issue!


